
Thursday, November 16, 2023 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Attention ALL Seniors:  The priority deadline to order 
your cap and gown for graduation is December 1st.  After 
December 1st, the price for graduation items will increase.  
All cap and gown orders are done through Jostens.  Check 
the Senior Information page on the school website for 
more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Good Morning Dons:  Did you know that November is 
Epilepsy Awareness Month?  Here are some facts from 
HOSA!  Epilepsy is a condition in the brain that causes 
seizures, about 50 million people worldwide have Epilepsy 
and 1 in 26 Americans will develop Epilepsy in their 
lifetime!  In November we honor those with this condition!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students:  Come join us on Friday, November 17th, with 
your lunch for a Career Workshop with the San Gabriel 
Valley R.O.P. representative.  Please sign up TODAY in 
the Counseling Office.  It will fill up fast and space is 
limited!   

Boys Varsity Basketball Tournament vs Montclair 
  @ Sierra Vista - 7:30 
 
 
 
 
Girls JV Basketball vs Webb 
  @ Webb - 6:00 
 
 
 
 
Girls Varsity Basketball vs Webb 
  @ Webb - 7:30 
 
Girls JV Water Polo vs Monrovia 
  @ Monrovia - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
Girls Varsity Water Polo vs Monrovia 
  @ Monrovia - 7:30 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

Attention Dons:  Join us for our Dual Language Meeting in 
Room 409 TODAY during lunch.  Don’t miss out! 
 
Hey Dons:  The Chess Club will be having a meeting  
tomorrow in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love to see 
anyone who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
Dons:  This Friday, For Dons, By Dons will be having a 
Sierra Vista alum and current U.C. Berkeley student speak 
about his college application journey and experiences with 
work and internships.  Listen in Room 505 during Lunch.  
Get some helpful advice before the break starts! 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Girls JV & Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:15 

Thursday, November 16, 2023  

Group B 

has duty this week 


